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in consideration of 

HCR 123/HR 77 

REQUESTS THE HAWAII SISTER-STATE COMMITTEE TO REVIEW AND 

CONSIDER THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A STATE/PROVINCE RELATIONSHIP 

BETWEEN THE STATE OF HAWAII OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

AND THE PROVINCE OF AKLAN OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES. 

 

 Chair Ito, Vice Chair Tokioka and Members of the House Committee on Veterans, 

Military, & International Affairs, & Culture and the Arts. 

The Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) would like 

to provide comments on HCR 123/HR 77, which requests the Hawaii Sister-State Committee to 

review and consider the establishment of a state/province relationship between the State of 

Hawaii of the United States of America and the Province of Aklan of the Republic of the 

Philippines.   

In 2006, the Legislature established the Hawaii Sister-State Committee.  Its responsibility 

includes providing recommendations to the Legislature and the Governor on proposed sister-

state relationships.  Accordingly, the Hawaii Sister-State Committee has developed an 

application and process for entities seeking to establish a sister-state relationship with the State  
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of Hawaii.  After a comprehensive review of an application, the Committee forwards its 

recommendation to the Legislature and the Governor for their review and decision.   

We recommend that the entities pursuing a sister-state relationship between the State of 

Hawaii and the Province of Aklan follow the process established by the Legislature. 

The State of Hawaii already has five sister-state relationships with provinces in the 

Philippines, which is the most it has with any country.  Exchanges, especially in trade, education, 

investment and other mutually beneficial economic development areas have been limited.  

DBEDT recommends that efforts be placed on revitalizing existing sister relationships within the 

Philippines rather than enter into new ones. 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer these comments.  
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